
Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education 

 
All schools must, by law, provide a ‘broad and balanced curriculum’ that ‘prepares 

young people for the opportunities and responsibilities of adult life'. At WSA, we 

recognise that PSHE lessons make a significant contribution to the fulfillment of 

this requirement. 

 

Although it is a non-statutory subject, all schools are expected to teach PSHE as 

outlined in the National Curriculum. Through our curriculum, our children are 

equipped with the knowledge and skills necessary to make safe and informed 

decisions about issues which may impact on their daily lives, such as keeping 

themselves safe, drugs, finance, sex and relationships, physical activity and diet. 

To help deliver current and appropriate information the school has embraced the 

Police Investments in Primary School scheme offered by Humberside Police and 

have a nominated officer who works directly in school. 

 
 


